
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                               

 

               

                                                                           

 

                                                                                    

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ways to Fulfill Your Volunteer Requirement 

Every month, PROP sends out an email listing all of our upcoming 
volunteer opportunities.  Please fill out the blue Volunteer Interest 
Form so you will receive this important email. 

Boosterthon Fun Run October 20th   8:15 - 10:30 A.M. 

 We need your help to make Boosterthon a success 
this year! Volunteers are needed to help track  
students’ laps and pass out water. 

In addition to our program and event committee needs, PROP is 

looking for volunteers that are crafty, handy, computer wizzes or 

night owls!  There are evening and weekend volunteer opportunities 

to help build carnival type games, create flyers, grade papers, and 

other projects.   

See below for contact information 
 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact 

us at volunteerprop@gmail.com 

Painted Rock 
Organization of Parents 
meets the first Thursday 

of every month in the 
parent room at 8:15 A.M. 
We welcome all parents 

to join us and learn about 
upcoming school events 
and get to know other 

parents. Join us for coffee 
and socializing beginning 

at 8:00 A.M.   
 

Next Meeting: Thurs. 

Sept. 7th 

Register your Fry’s VIP 
card and help earn 

money for our school, 
just by doing your 
regular shopping! 

Go to: 
https://www.frysfood.com/

topic/new-community-
rewards-program 

IF YOU REGISTERED 
LAST YEAR, YOU DO 

NOT NEED TO RE-
REGISTER 

 

Welcome to a New School Year!  

The Painted Rock Organization of Parents (PROP) is excited for 

another school year. We have a lot of fun events and programs 

planned and we need your help to make them successful.  

Helping with PROP is a great way to fulfill your family’s monthly 

 3-hour volunteer requirement. 

Please get involved! 

 

 Peter Piper Pizza Family Fun Night:  
Friday, Sept. 15th, 4:00 - 8:00 P.M.  245 E. Bell Rd  
(3rd St. & Bell Rd.)  Join us for this welcome back to 
school fundraiser!  

 

 Boosterthon Fun Run: Pep Rally – Oct. 10th, Fun Run 
- Oct. 20th. This is our biggest fundraiser of the year 
and a ton of fun for our students.  Money raised in the 
past has funded the purchase of technology installation 
in the classrooms, a shade awning, and library books. 
 

VOLUNTEER NEEDS 

Don’t forget! 

You should have received 

a PROP information 

packet.  Inside is 

important information 

about the school year 

including a Volunteer 

Interest form, PROPsicle 

order form, and Spirit Day 

shirt order form.  Please 

turn in this information as 

soon as possible. 

Don’t forget! Don’t forget!  
Please turn this  infor mation i n as soon as  possi bl  
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